
Announcement for Tuesday, February 11, 2025 

We would like to acknowledge the traditional territory of the Tsawwassen and 
Musqueam First Nations and all of the Coast Salish peoples who have been stewards of 
this land since time immemorial. We offer respect to the elders who have gone before 
us, the indigenous peoples here today and all of us on the journey of Reconciliation.  
Enjoy this beautiful land where we live, play and learn and have we hope your week is 
going well. 

Today’s Black Brilliance info is about Black Canadian roots. Black people in Canada have 
diverse backgrounds and experiences – while some can trace their roots in Canada for many 
generations, others have recently arrived in Canada. Black newcomers now come from 
approximately 125 different countries. Jamaica and Haiti are the main countries of birth for 
Black immigrants in Canada. Black Canadians continue to contribute to the growth, diversity 
and development of our country. 

 

Last weekend, Seaquam's robotics teams competed in BC and Alberta. In BC, Awais Nasim 
and Manyu Chen from team 9181S won the Tournament Champions and Excellence Awards, 
while team 9181T earned the Build Award. In Alberta, teams 9181G and 9181C competed at 
Mecha Mayhem, with 9181C reaching the Quarter Finals and 9181G making it to the Round of 
16. All teams represented Seaquam excellently. 

Grad Games: Today at lunch in the Theatre - Jeopardy School topics.  $1 gets you in.  Support 
the Grad scholarship 

Attention Students looking for volunteer opportunities. 

Deborah Jones from Cougar Creek Streamkeepers will be doing a presentation on raingardens 

in room 2123 on Wednesday at lunch.  All students are welcome to attend to learn about 

volunteer opportunities this spring.  See you on Wednesday at lunch in Room 2123 

Senior and Junior Girls Soccer team signup 

All Seahawks...Listen up....all girls interested in playing school soccer must come and meet 

the coaches and sign up for tryouts....today at lunchtime in the SMALL gym.  We are 

planning on running 2 teams this year...both a Junior Team and a Senior team...see Mr. 

Clarke if you cannot attend otherwise see ya there!! 

 


